
, fnSOhidated Edison Company ot NeW York, inc.  
S 4 Irving Pace0w York, N Y 10 00..  

August 15, 1974 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
ABC Doc);et No. 50-247 
A.O, 4-2-2a 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
Regulatory Oy*erations, Region 1 
U. S. Atomic ergy Coirission 
631 Park Avenmi' 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19408 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

In accordance with the requirements of Section 6.12.2a of 
the Technical Specifications of Facility Operating License 
No. DPR-26, the following report is submitted.  

An inspection of all hydraulic snubbers was performed during 
the shutdown- which began on July 26, 1974 and was completed 
on August 4.  

Evaluation of the results of these inspections with the at
sistance of the manufacturer on August 14 has indicated that 
three Bergen-Paterson hydraulic snubbers did not meet the 
requirements for operability because of insufficient fluid 
reserve. In each case, the reservoir fluid level indicator 
was one inch belcz the "EXT" mark.  

One of the above snubbers (SR-750) is located inside the 
vapor containment building, and the other two (SR M21B and 
SR 503B) are located in the Auxiliary Boiler Feed Pump 
Building,. All three snub ers were restored to correct fluid 
levels and left in an operable condition prior to startup of 
the plant.  

Mr. Anthony Fasano of your office was notified of this occur
rence by Mr. Michael Shatkouski on Auqust 14, 1974. A follow
up report on this occurrence will be submitted within ten days.  

Walter Stein, Manaqer 
Nuclear Power Generation 

cc/ Edson G. Case 
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